

Dear member

If you are moving over to EON Next, then please let us know in advance. You will get a new email address, which will be @eonnext.com rather than @eonenergy.com, and we want to add you to the Eon Next email distribution list. Please let us know now, even if your move date isn't for a few months!

UNISON has a number of representatives already working at Eon Next, and more will be moving across shortly, so there will be plenty of support available should you need it. The UNISON Lead Representatives meet with Senior Management and Employee Relations regularly, and the local reps have monthly meetings with the Operational Managers. We discuss everything from policy, processes, terms and conditions to health and safety, and we will be negotiating on your behalf when we enter into pay negotiations.

Encourage your colleagues who aren't members to join, and if they sign up you will both receive a £25 love2shop gift voucher. Get them to complete the attached <u>form</u> an email it back to <u>Andrew.Morgan@eonenergy.com</u> to get processed.

